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ONLINE SAFETY 

 

Dear Parents  

 

It is really important that we do what we can to ensure our children are working and playing safely 

on-line.  Talking to children about their on-line behviour and how they can keep themselves safe, is 

especially important at this time, as they are spending more time than usual on-line, visiting 

different sites, completing work assignments, messaging and communicating with their friends. 

 

In order to support parents, www.thinkuknow.co.uk/, have produced work packs to help you talk to 

yor child about this important issue. 

 

The first two packs can be accessed by clicking on the linke below.   

 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/support-tools/home-activity 

worksheets?utm_source=Thinkuknow&utm_campaign=46e6250b3e-

TUK_ONLINE_SAFETY_AT_HOME_07_04_20&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_0b54505554-

46e6250b3e-64863041 

 

It is anticipated that new packs will be added every two weeks, so keep an eye on their website: 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/ 

 

I hope you will find the resources useful in talking to your children about their on-line safety. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Nicola Smith  

Deputy Headteacher. 
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